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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

The current situation is difficult at the best of times, but it is a shame that it is 

impacting so much on our day to day running of school.  

Unfortunately, we have had to cancel our Reception Nativity, due to the amount of 

time children have been off school. We cannot have our traditional carols on the 

playground on the last day of term and we will have to think around our annual 

pantomime that we normally have on the last day of term as well. I suppose the only 

thing we can do is to make the most of what we can do!  

I would like to thank you all for your continued support and, as always, if you have 

a question or query, please do get in touch via email.  

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.     

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

Information 

 
Year 3/4 Bubble 

Closure 

Unfortunately, a couple of 

children tested positive for 

Covid-19 in the Year 3/4 

Bubble, therefore, we have had 

to send the children home. 

This is a precaution, as advised 

by Public health. 

Teachers are putting work onto 

Teams. However, if you cannot 

access this, paper copies can 

be collected from the school 

office.  

School Lunches 

Parents/carers are able to order 

school lunches for next week, 

using the online ordering 

service. 

We are now able to offer a 

hot meal option every day.   

Children In Need 

It is lovely to see children 

dressed up in spots today.  

We have managed to raise 

£155 for the Children In Need 

charity.  

Thank you for your donations. 

 

Reminder! Online Classrooms 

are available for homework 

To access Teams, log onto: 

bromhillsdudley.rmunify.com 

All children have their own username and 

password.  

If you are having trouble accessing this, 

please email school at: 

info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk  

Thank you.  

Christmas Cards 

Reminder! Unfortunately, we 

cannot let children bring 

Christmas cards into school this 

year, as we are currently 

restricting what is being 

brought into school from home, 

in order to reduce the spread of 

the virus.  

Please help us by supporting 

school with this. 

Parents/carers are able to order school lunches for next week, using the 

online ord 
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